
 
 
 
 
 

 
I can’t believe we are talking about Autumn vaccinations when summer has only just begun, but it is good 
to get organised! So please put the following dates into your diary to save the date before you get your 
booking invitation.  

 

Did you know? 
*You can support you GP surgery by 

booking your Flu and Covid 

vaccination with us. We always buy, 

in advance, enough vaccinations for 

all our eligible patients. By booking 

with us you help us not to waste 

costly vaccines. 

*Can’t make one of the dates listed 

above? Don’t worry, speak to one of 

our Patient Services Team members, 

when you get your invite, about our 

other options. 

*October is a great time to have your 
Flu and Covid vaccination to help 
protect you for the whole season.  
 

 
Contact details 
One way to ensure you get your 
invitation promptly is to ensure we 
have the correct contact details on 

your medical record and your preferred method of contact. For example, if you have a mobile phone, make 
sure we have this number and your consent to send you a text message.  
 
Alcohol Awareness week 
This year’s Alcohol Awareness Week takes place from 7-13 July 2025 on the theme of alcohol and work. As 
part of the week, it’s an opportunity to open a conversation about the relationship between alcohol and 
work. For more information and to take a quiz to check your drinking please see 
https://alcoholchange.org.uk/ and see the information board in the surgery.  
 
Foot care at Age UK 
Age UK are now offering foot care at their branches in Dorchester and Weymouth Please contact them for a 
list of services and costs, or visit their website https://www.ageuk.org.uk/northsouthwestdorset/  
Call: 01305 269 444       Email: footcare@ageuknswd.org.uk 
 
 
Surgery website → www.princeofwalessurgery.co.uk  On Facebook → Prince of Wales surgery and → Portesham 
Patient News. 
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